Letters from W. Micholitz to Frederik Sander
 

038 Micholitz to Sander




To:
Messrs. F. Sander & Co., St. Albans


Bhamo, 23/12/1887

Dear Sir,

Messrs. A. Scott & Co. will draw on your good selves a Bill of exchange for £ seventy five which, when presented to you, I beg you will kindly honour.

Yours faithfully


W. Micholitz
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